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Meeting Notes 

 
June 7, 2012 

 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER: 

• Pledge of allegiance 
• Self-Introductions, Approx 20 members present 

 
II. READING OF MINUTES: 

Minutes from February 2012 & May 2012 accepted. 
 
III. REPORTS: 

Picnic Committee:  
• New members-Gary Gregory, Carmella Degregario & Gerda Fischer. 
• Picnic will be Saturday August 4, 2012 at Snoqualmie River Camp Grounds.  
 
Plumbers without Borders:  
• Carmella provided an update on the organizations status, always looking for 

volunteers to work on the Habitat for Humanities projects. 
• Have collaborated with the City of Federal Way/ Federal Government on eight 

to nine projects on foreclosed homes to re-plumb existing non-compliant 
installations to code. 

• Master Plumber in Florida went to Haiti and installed water-filtering systems, 
going again to set up a model for local communities to follow. 

• Letter of Intent signed with South Africa Institute to utilize plumbers in their 
communities for projects. 

 
V. CODE:  

• Fred finished with the topic of “What are the code requirements for the 
installation of Plumbing Fixtures”. 

• Steve discussed Water Heaters along with several opinions from the Answers 
and Analysis Committee. 

• Fred mentioned there are more changes to Chapter 16. 
 
VI. GOODWILL: 

• Drawing 
 
VII. NEXT MEETING:  There will be no meeting in July, Next meeting will be August 2, 

2012, Location TBD. 
  

 

 


